— APRIL 25 —

Commemorating Our Anzacs

For our Anzac Day celebrations this year we made Anzac poppy's using red material, black
buttons and green sticks. Each child in the centre, spent most part of the morning making them
and we "planted" them in the front garden. This tribute was created for our heroes, our following
soldiers. We also had a moment of silence and for morning tea we had Anzac biscuits. It was a
simple way to pay respects to those who fought for us to keep our country safe.
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